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Scope 

DMH Certified Providers  

 

Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to announce that the Fiscal Year 2024 competitive Request for 

Applications (RFAs) for service grants administered through the Mississippi Department of Mental Health 

(DMH) Bureau of Behavioral Health Services are posted on the DMH website: www.dmh.ms.gov 

underneath the “Procurement Opportunities” icon. 
 
Additionally, a link to this information is included below: 
 
https://www.dmh.ms.gov/bureau-of-behavioral-health-request-for-funding-applications-now-available/ 
 
If you have any general questions, please contact Dr. Mallory Malkin, Chief Clinical Officer, Bureau of 

Behavioral Health Services (mallory.malkin@dmh.ms.gov).  

 

It is encouraged for applicants to directly contact the identified staff person on the RFA for grant specific 

questions.   
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